
Buddy Poppy/National Home Program 2023-2024 
 

NOVEMBER 

 

“Buddy” Poppy:   

I am hoping that this year you can incorporate the “Buddy”® Poppy in all your events 
whether it is a bingo night, monthly breakfast centerpieces or membership drives. We 
should be able to incorporate the “Buddy”® Poppy into each of our National Programs. 

• Add a Poppy to a gift to a hospitalized veteran. 
• Place it in an envelope as you are sending out your dues reminders. 
• Hand a Poppy to your local government official when working on our 

legislative objectives. 
• Invite the local scouts to your Poppy drives, who can resist a cute child? 

What other ideas do you have? I can’t wait to hear 

 

VFW National Home: 
 
Remember to support National President Carla’s special project, the VFW National 
Home Welcome Center Renovation Project. 
 
They are raising funds toward a remodel the existing lobby area of the VFW National 
Home Welcome Center, turning it into a welcoming retail space with updated 
reception and information area. 

  

Just a few of the things that will be done with the renovation: 

• Floors would be replaced with a nonslip surface 
• A sidewalk would be added from the administration walkway to ensure ADA 

compliance 
• Increase retail space and expand items carried for resident convenience, such 

as milk & bread 
• Postal & parcel operations will be combined for resident & postal worker 

convenience 
  

To donate, visit MALTA and select Make a Gift, National President’s Special Project. 
Checks can be made payable/sent to: VFW National Home, 3573 S Waverly Rd. Eaton 
Rapids, MI 48827. Reference “Welcome Center Renovation Project”  
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Cindy Biggs – Buddy Poppy National Home 

4023 Clarendon Bel Aire, KS 67220 
cmitchellbiggs@gmail.com 
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